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Finance Commissioner’s Office 

October 22, 2021

Ms. Mafalda Avellino 
Executive Director 
York Regional Police Services Board 
17250 Yonge Street 
Newmarket, ON L3Y 6Z1 

Dear Ms. Avellino: 

Re: 2022 Budget Presentation 

As part of York Region’s 2022 Budget process, the York Regional Police Services 
Board and York Regional Police are invited to present YRP’s budget to Committee of 
the Whole on December 9, 2021.   

The meeting will take place virtually this year at 9:00 a.m. and a meeting invitation will 
be forwarded to you shortly. 

Following Committee reviews, it is anticipated that the consolidated 2022 Regional 
Budget will go forward for Council’s approval on December 16, 2021.    

We appreciate the ongoing collaboration with YRP throughout the budget process and 
look forward to seeing you at the Committee meeting on December 9, 2021. 

Sincerely, 

Jason Li, CPA, CA 

Acting Commissioner of Finance and Regional Treasurer 

Copy to: Chief Jim MacSween, YRP 
Deputy Chief Paulo Da Silva, YRP 
Jeffrey Channell, Manager, Financial Services, YRP 
Kelly Strueby, Director, Office of the Budget 
Christopher Raynor, Regional Clerk, Corporate Services 

Jason Li


